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Farewell Celebration for Fr Boland 
Fr. Declan Boland, our Parish Priest, Governor and School Trustee has retired from his 

roles for a well earned rest!  He has been so special for us all as Pastor, Trustee and 

Governor in our school family and a wonderful Parish Priest in the Parish of Camus, 

Strabane. To this end, we feel that it is only fitting to say a heartfelt thanks to him for 

all he has given us.  

We will have a SPECIAL THANKSGIVING ASSEMBLY involving our children on 

FRIDAY 4TH OCTOBER  in the Church of the Immaculate Conception at 11am 

which our little children will all attend with their staff. (Parents may wish to attend this 

Special Assembly and they are welcome, however due to school pupils in attendance 

seating may be restricted. The ASSEMBLY can also be viewed on the webcam.) Due 

to this very special event children should be collected from school at the earlier 

time of 12.30pm on this day. Lunch arrangements will change on this day: pupils 

entitled to Free School Meals will be provided with a packed lunch to take away on 

this day. If anyone who normally pays for dinner would also like to pay for a packed 

lunch please let the class teacher know by Friday 27th September so that orders can be 

placed.  

We thank you in advance for your support and understanding so that we can say 

heartfelt thanks to Fr Declan who means so much to us all!  
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